
10/06/2020 

MR Antonio Graffeo 
12 Jones ST 
Beacon Hill NSW 2100 
antonella.said@rankinellison.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0511 - 89 Iris Street BEACON HILL NSW 2100

We are concerned that the windows of Unit 10 of the development will be directly overlooking 
our backyard and would like Council to consider asking the developers to make every effort to 
minimise this occurring. 

Sent: 10/06/2020 1:05:06 PM
Subject: Online Submission


